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Watts Remy

From: Gilbert Shibley <shibleys@123mail.net>
Sent: Thursday, April 4, 2019 8:28 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Cc: Rep Drazan
Subject: SB 931 

Chairman Dembrow and Vice-Chair Olsen. 
 
As owner/manager of over 250 acres of family forestland in Clackamas County (Sen Olsen’s district) I am strongly 
OPPOSED to this bill. It is already hard enough for us to schedule licensed aerial applicators on our forest acres 
undergoing reforestation. This timing of proposed notification to ODF in this bill would make it almost impossible. 
 
SB 931 seems aimed at preventing spraying, not protecting the public interest in healthy forests and their public 
benefits. 
 
Please do not allow this to become law. 
 
Gilbert A. Shibley   Co-Manager with other family Members of Shibley Family LLC 
24750 S Wallens Rd          and Forest Home 
Woodland LLC 
Estacada, OR 97023 


